
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2024-06-05 7:39:21 AM
Subject: Opportunity to tour Olympic Village NEU

Good morning Mayor and Council,
 
Port Moody City Council is investigating the potential for sewage heat recovery in Port Moody and has requested a 
tour of the Neighbourhood Energy Utility (NEU) in South False Creek in September 2024.  The specific date is still to 
be confirmed. 
 
If any of you are interested in participating in this tour along with your colleagues from Port Moody, please advise 
your assistant or Lesley Matthews.
 
Many thanks,
Paul
 
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
 
 
 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUV R 




